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Sexual Health Wirral service update

April 2020
As you may be aware, Sexual Health Wirral have suspended all walk in services and are only seeing people in clinics by arrangement and when absolutely necessary.

Our service website is a great central resource for up to date information and our service Facebook page offers daily updates and wider local and national shared information that may helpful to patients.
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